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HIGHLIGHTS 
PCR 2011 ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING 

By Tom Crawford, PCR Secretary 

The Annual Business Meeting was held on May 15, 2011, the last day of the 2011 PCR Convention, 
"Sonoma Short Line” at the Union Hotel in Santa Rosa, CA. President Ron Plies presided and 57 PCR 
members attended. Door prizes were handed out during and after the meeting. 

Business Highlights 
Incoming President Pat LaTorres presented the President’s award to outgoing President’s Award. 

Secretary Tom Crawford gave the highlights of the Board of Directors Meeting held on May 13, 2011. 
See the separate highlights of that meeting. 

NMRA Officer’s Comments 
NMRA VP Bill Kaufman gave a rundown of the special projects going on at NMRA, noting that Steven 
Priest is the RAC Director. 
 
New Business 
Newly elected President Pat LaTorres and Vice President Ed Merrin took office. 

Conventions 
Next Year’s convention will be in Medford, OR on May 2-5, 2012. 

Announcements 
Redwood Empire Division’s 50th birthday party will be May 21. 
 
Next Business Meeting 
The next business meeting will be on Friday, May 4 in 
the morning in Medford, OR 


